

ODRICKS AND DORD

Welcome to second grade! We are looking forward to meeting you! This year our supply budget will look a little different and does not fully support all the activities we have planned for this year. Therefore, we are seeking the voluntary donation of supplies which your child can utilize throughout the year.

Recommended individual supplies:

- Pencil pouch or pencil box
- old sock or mitten to use as eraser for dry erase boards
- crayons (16 or 24 ct.)
- student scissors
- earbuds or headphones with a microphone

Donated Classroom Supplies:

- crayons (16 or 24 ct.)
- colored pencils
- dry erase markers

- * coloring markers
- * glue sticks
- * extra earbuds

Teacher Wish List Supplies:

- Kleenex
- disinfecting wipes

- * hand sanitizer
- * white copy paper

PLEASE NOTE: Please do not bring/purchase supplies that are not on the lists above. Due to limited spacing this year, students will not have storage for additional materials.

Please allow us to thank you in advance for your support. Your donations allow us to provide your child with additional experiences which will enhance their education. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Respectfully yours, Freedom Elementary Second Grade Team